Example Buyer’s Letter
July 3, 2017
Dear Mr. Smith,

My name is Jaimee Brentano and I am a member of the Bend FFA Chapter.  I have been involved in FFA for two years and this is my fifth year exhibiting a market hog.  The National FFA Organization has provided me with opportunities to expand my leadership skills and explore careers within the agriculture industry.

One of the fun aspects of FFA is learning how to properly raise animals.  I have learned about proper nutrition, exercise and care of pigs.  It is more than just pouring feed to the animal twice a day.  Taking on the responsibility of raising an animal is hard work, but is very rewarding.

I would like to invite you to the fair so that you can meet my pig, “Pork Chop” and see what I have accomplished.  I will present my hog to the judge in my market class on Wednesday, August 2nd and will show in showmanship on Thursday.  I will then sell my hog on Saturday, August 5th.  The auction will begin at noon.  There will also be a Buyer’s Appreciation BBQ preceding the auction at 11:00 on Saturday.
Thank you so much for your time in meeting me and learning more about my summer project.  I do hope that you have time to attend the BBQ and auction on August 5th.  Please stop by my pen in the Bend FFA Chapter.

Best wishes,

Jaimee Brentano
Bend FFA

· This is just a basic example.  Make it interesting and unique.  

· Stand out from the rest!

· Include a picture of you and your animal!

· Send AT LEAST 10.

· Send to businesses that your family supports.

